
Dear Parents,  

Wow! What a busy term!  I can’t quite believe we’ve made it to the end of Year 4. We have 

been working so hard- right up to the last minute and the children have really pushed 

themselves to make sure we have completed everything we need to. We have made some 

wonderful memories this year and the sleepover 

was a big part of this. All of the children were so 

sensible and behaved so well. It was a great start to 

the term.  

We have spent lots of time learning about Romans 

in Britain including our Roman Feast and our trip to 

Crofton Roman Villa. It has been wonderful 

watching the children’s subject knowledge grow 

and they have engaged fantastically with the topic. 

Thank you for all of your support in the Roman 

Feast too- we had a wonderful event with food, 

gladiator matches and other talents.  

We have made some fantastic toys in DT which did 

require some perseverance to get working- 

hopefully by Thursday everyone will have brought 

one home 😊  

Our Ukulele playing has been improving every week and we are looking forward to 

performing some of our songs in the Music Concert. 

Thank you so much for all of your continued support this year. The children have really 

made some wonderful progress and I know that they will continue to be fantastic in Year 5. 

It’s been a wonderful year and I know that they all deserver a restful and fun summer break.  

See you next year Year 4- you’ve been fab! 😊  

Miss Atkinson  

 


